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Goonetilleke, Nish

From: Wright, Chloe
Sent: Monday, 7 December 2020 5:07 PM
To: Goonetilleke, Nish
Subject: Re: PLN20/0037 - 25 Balmain Street & 128 - 134 Cubitt Street Cremorne & Laneway 

TP938653J - Revised (S57A) Strategic Transport Referral Comments 

Hi Nish, 
 
I've reviewed the amended plans and Green Travel Plan. There does not appear to be any changes to the 
employee or visitor bicycle parking. Dimensions of the visitor bicycle spaces have been added to the plans, 
which demonstrate compliance with AS2890.3.  
 
The Green Travel Plan includes all the required information and can be endorsed. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or would like to discuss.  
 
Kind regards, 
Chloe 

From: Wright, Chloe <Chloe.Wright@yarracity.vic.gov.au> 
Sent: 20 November 2020 11:42 
To: Goonetilleke, Nish <Nish.Goonetilleke@yarracity.vic.gov.au> 
Subject: Re: PLN20/0037 - 25 Balmain Street & 128 - 134 Cubitt Street Cremorne & Laneway TP938653J - Revised 
(S57A) Strategic Transport Referral Comments  
  
Haha no worries! I knew what you meant 🙂 And yep I can send comments in the next 2-3 weeks  

From: Goonetilleke, Nish <Nish.Goonetilleke@yarracity.vic.gov.au> 
Sent: 20 November 2020 11:18 
To: Wright, Chloe <Chloe.Wright@yarracity.vic.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: PLN20/0037 - 25 Balmain Street & 128 - 134 Cubitt Street Cremorne & Laneway TP938653J - Revised 
(S57A) Strategic Transport Referral Comments  
  
Sorry!!! I meant to say Hi Chloe! Face palm!  
  
Nish  
  

From: Goonetilleke, Nish  
Sent: Friday, 20 November 2020 11:12 AM 
To: Wright, Chloe <Chloe.Wright@yarracity.vic.gov.au> 
Subject: PLN20/0037 - 25 Balmain Street & 128 - 134 Cubitt Street Cremorne & Laneway TP938653J - Revised (S57A) 
Strategic Transport Referral Comments  
  
Hi Atha,  
  
Hope you’re well and staying safe.  
  
The applicants for this project has amended the plans and GTP under a S57A of the Act. Please see re-referral below 
for revised plans and WMP.  
  


